
Dear Alumni, “Seasons Greeting” My dear ones, it gives me immense pleasure to inform you 

that we are planning to organize “Alumni Meet” in the first week of December 2025 at our 

Institute. A sincere request to all the Alumni to enrol themselves & circulate this message 

amongst their nearest & dearest alumni to make this event successful. One more thing your 

suggestion, opinion & ideas are always welcome to make this program a Grand Success.  

Contact: 

1. Mrs. Prateema T. Harinkhede        9923981742 

2. Mrs. Shraddha R. Shahare         7875000498 

3. Ms. Ruchika A. Gupta      8668723812 

4. Mr. Shekhar Turkar       9823 843280 

 Thanking you 

 

 Truly Your 

 Principal  

Manohar Bhai Patel Institute of Pharmacy, Gondia 

For your convenience the registration Form of Alumni Association is uploaded on our 

institute website www.midp.co.in 


